
 
 
 
 

January 31, 2020 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities &Transportation Comm. 
621 Woodland Square Loop 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
RE: Standard Tandem CPCN Application - Response Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to state the Company’s agreement in the request to the cancelation of the 
hearing and of the continued processing by the Commission’s licensing division. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3006 or 
via email to croesel@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Carey Roesel 
 
Carey Roesel 
Consultant 
 
cc: David Erickson -  
tms: WAx1901e 
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